


Dear Patient

You have been supplied with VenoTrain stockings which are available on a
GP prescription.

Your VenoTrain stockings should be replaced every 6 months unless
advised otherwise.

When you require a new pair of VenoTrain stockings, you should request a
prescription for them from your own GP.  Please take this leaflet with you
as the stocking details are shown on the reverse side of this leaflet.
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